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07 March 2025 
 
Year 9 Options Meeting 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following our previous communication on 27th February, we are now able to provide further information regarding 
the Year 9 Options Meetings on 27th March 2025. 
 
These meetings are not compulsory and you may feel that you do not need to make an appointment.   
 
Our virtual Year 9 Options Meetings will be held on Thursday 27th March between 4.30pm and 6.30pm. The meeting 
will provide an opportunity for you to talk through the option choices for your child with a member of the Senior 
Leadership team or Head of Year 9.  
 
To host the Year 9 Options Meetings, we will be using software called School Cloud. School Cloud allows parents and 
carers to make an appointment via video call.  The appointment will be limited to 4 minutes.  If more than one parent 
would like to attend the appointment but are in different locations we can add multiple email addresses to the booking 
to allow you to access from different locations and devices. 
 
To access our School Cloud booking system, please visit School Cloud which will ask for the following information when 
you log in; your title, forename and surname, your child’s forename and surname as well as your child’s date of birth. 
These will be checked against the records that we have stored on our system to ensure security when logging in. 
 
When logging in, you will also be asked for an email address, this does not need to match the email address that we 
hold at the school, this will be the email address that School Cloud send the confirmation of appointments to. Please 
note if you have multiple children in Year 9, you will only need to log in with one child’s details and all applicable 
children will be visible. 
 
Booking for the options meetings will open on Monday 10th March at 12pm and end at 12pm on Wednesday 26th 
March. 
 
There are more details on how to make appointments using School Cloud in the guide attached. 
 
If you have any questions or require any further information on the options meetings, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school on admin@barnwoodpark.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs K Rayfield 
Deputy Headteacher 
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